



Newsletter 3 - December 2018

Nollaig Shona agus Athbhliain faoi Mhaise Daoibh go léir

Wishing every family, a happy Christmas and peaceful New Year, from the Staff of St. Aidan's

Christmas Concerts an enormous success!

On behalf of myself and the entire St. Aidan's staff I would like to thank all who supported us at our 4 Christmas Shows on Dec 12th and 13th last. We were extremely proud of all the pupils who gave their very best. It was wonderful to see our hall full to capacity on both days. The matinees were very well attended and these took the pressure off the evening performances. Over the 2 days more than 500 people were treated to music, song, dance and drama.

After expenses were paid a total of €3130 was lodged to the 2018-2019 Fundraising Fund. This together with the Sponsored Walk total of €2598 and €360 raised from the Used Clothes Collection brings our fundraising efforts to date this year to €6088. Well done everyone!

Anne Cunnane

Department of Education Announcement

St. Aidan's N.S. has been approved for a Summer Works Project for 2019. An application was made in December 2015 to replace the current windows of the school with windows that would provide greater energy efficiency. This project when completed will make a huge difference to the school.

Great news!

School will re-open for everyone on Monday,

January 7th

Confirmation and Communion Enrolments

56 pupils from 5^{th} and 6^{th} were enrolled for Confirmation at the 11 am Sunday Mass on Dec. 2^{nd} . They will make their Confirmation on May 25^{th} .

On Sunday Dec. 16^{th} , 35 pupils were enrolled to receive their First Communion on May 11^{th} , 2019.

Swimming Classes

5th Class will begin Swimming Classes on Tuesday, January 8th and they will run each Tuesday for 6 weeks. A note regarding same and the cost involved will be sent home this week.

BOM Notice to Parents

who park on the Main Road when dropping and collecting pupils from the school. Following a Letter of Complaint to the Board of Management, the Board requests that all parents who park in the vicinity of the school be mindful of the private property of local residents who may wish to enter or exit their own property at school opening and closing times.

Thanking you for your co-operation

Sincere Thanks

to all our Raffle Sponsors!

Kiltimagh Credit Union, Shane Gilmartin,
Parents Association, Corduff Travel,
Super Valu, Beatrice Groarke, Carney
Wholesalers, Seamus Cosgrove (True Colours),
Kieran Sloyan and Ger Brennan (GK Flooring),
Cill Aodain Hotel, The Park Hotel,
Fr. Michael Quinn, 2 Parents, County Photos

Your generous support of our 4 Christmas Raffles which took place at the Concerts is greatly appreciated.

Relationships and Sexuality Education (RSE) Talks with Noel Kearney

for 6^{th} Class and their parents in the School Hall

Parents only -Tuesday 29^{th} January at 7:30 pm

Parents and pupils- Tuesday 5^{th} February at 7:30 pm

